Dear Swiss PSG

Thark Yeu !

We are deeply appreciative of your
unwavering support & trust for
Swiss!

Many thanks for the time & effort in
showing your care for the students
& staff!

We are indeed very honoured to
have you in the Swiss family!

With heartfelt gratitude
Sherwin, Jennifer & Chee Wei
2 Sept 2021

Cookies baking and handmade cards for
Swiss educators.

Customised thermal bottles to keep
our teachers hydrated.

Getting our children involved too!
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